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Circular: 026 
 

       17 March  2023 
 

Dear Residents, 
 

RESPECTING DOGS AND THEIR SPACES.   
 
It has come to our attention that residents that are walking past the Bushwillow apartments will 
stick their hands over the fence or poke a finger through the fence to try and socialise with the 
dogs in the garden.  Please can we ask that you refrain from doing this.   Several residents have 
had a dog snap at their finger when doing this.   
 
Please can I ask that resident refrain from doing this.  This not only puts you at risk of getting 
your hand snapped at but also upset the dog and makes them anxious.   
 
It is always recommended that you ask the owner first before approaching or engaging their pet.  
And if in doubt, rather refrain from doing so.  
 
Warm Regards 

 
 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 

 
 


